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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

NRBHSS EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AWARDED BY HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION 

 

Kuujjuaq, December 11, 2015 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services would 
like to congratulate Executive Director Minnie Grey and 39 other recipients for being honoured by the 
Quebec Human Rights Commission. On the 40th anniversary of the organization, the Commission des 
droits de la personne will honour Mrs. Grey in Montréal on December 10. 

“We are proud to pay tribute to these individuals who, every day, take action to uphold the principles 
set out in the Charter,” said Commission President Jacques Frémont in a December 7 release. 

We applaud the recognition of Mrs. Grey, whose efforts throughout her career have centred on the 
well-being of Nunavimmiut, as well as the other recipients of this award. 

 

The NRBHSS is a public agency created in 1978 under the James Bay and Northern Québec 
Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire Québec territory located north of the 55th parallel in 
terms of the provision of health and social services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities 
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Source: Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
Executive Management Department 
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